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 The Stewards notify those concerned of the following: 
 
 
Usage of Travel Tyre after Pre-Qualifying, Qualifying & Races: 
 
Due to the specific logistics of this event, and the location of the GT4 paddocks.  
 
 
For cars not selected by scrutineering, we will allow that teams use a travel tyre to return to 
their awning after the end of the session. 
 
The change towards this travel tyre: 

- Can’t be done in the pitlane 
- Must be done at the Paddock Entrance (Pit-Out) at Eau Rouge 
- Without hindering the safe & orderly conduct of the event including running of other 

series & activities 
 
We remind you that tyre use during the session will remain in Parc Ferme conditions and 
needs to be placed in front of the car. 
 
For cars selected by scrutineering, the same will be allowed once the car has been released 
by the scrutineers. The trolleys must wait on the pre-grid if they want to change the tyres 
after scrutineering before returning to their awning. 
 
 
 
 
 

                   
Jordi PARRO        Francesco MAFFEZZONI   Chris GEFFROY 
Steward (Chairman)       International Steward   ASN Steward 

 


